May 14, 2008

Mr. Mark Sidran, Chairman

Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Subject: Olympic Water and Sewer Inc. (OWSI) Docket No. UW-080312
Dear Commissioners:

You are in receipt of a letter from the Port Ludlow Village Council (PLVC) dated May
12, 2008 giving their views on the action that the Commission took at the April 10, 2008
WUTC open meeting.

We want to inform you that Item 3. in their letter is either an error or a misunderstanding.
Olympic Water and Sewer does not agree with PLVC that the Commission should delay
a final decision on this rate filing.

We feel that OWSI has worked with the Commission staff in good faith, and to the best
of our knowledge have followed all of the rules and protocol related to this filing. It has
been ninety days since we sent the initial Customer Notice. We see no reason for further
delay.

Respectfully,

Larry Smith
President
Olympic Water and Sewer, Inc.
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